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Lets Talk About It 
 
Hey Drake, 
 
Wassup? 
 
I recognize that the most recent email I sent out to 
the building was very polarizing. Some viewed it as a 
helpful and an honest conversation on a topic that 
rarely gets discussed. Others see it as offensive, 
creepy and that it was not my place( as the hall 
director) to send it in the first place. I want to validate 
all those feelings. 
 
So Lets talk about it 
 
Next Wednesday, October 7th @ 7pm in the 
basement, we will be holding a building forum on 
the email. 
 
Additionally, I am open to meeting with you on an 
individual basis if you can't make the meeting or 
would just like to talk with me about it. But please 
engage in conversation your fellow Drakers. This 
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can be a great learning moment for all of us. 
 
The one request I have for all of you is to understand 
why you feel the way you feel. If you support the 
email, what about do you connect with? If you don't 
support the email, what is at the core of those 
feelings? 
 
I sent out the email because I believe the lack of 
conversation on the female orgasm is a symptom 
patriarchy. I believe in gender equity. I believe in 
open communication about taboo topics. Lets Talk 
About It 
 
- Jude 

  

 

 


